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May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Exam Results 
 
Your child’s Year 10 exam results are now available for you to view on Go 4 Schools.  We 
have included their end of Key Stage 4 target grade for you to compare against.  
 
Target grades are aspirational and are based on your child’s prior attainment.  They are 
an indication of what your child could achieve if they continue to work hard and approach 
their revision in an organised and productive manner. 
 
It is our hope that this document will enable you to have a constructive conversation with 
your child about which subjects they are feeling confident in and to help you to pinpoint 
those subjects where they will need to put in a little more work, or require additional 
support, either from home or from school.   
 
Students will have received more detailed feedback and guidance about their exam results 
from their subject teachers during lessons, particularly areas for further development. 
 
Where a student has not completed a mock exam in a subject, there will be a blank box. 
 
Overall, we are pleased with the results achieved by the majority of Year 10 students.  If 
your child is close to or has achieved their Key Stage 4 target grade in their exams, we 
would encourage them to strive towards achieving the next grade up.  
 
If you would like to discuss your child’s exam result with their subject teacher, please email 
them.  All email addresses can be found on the school's website: Staff emails. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Francis Galbraith 
Principal 

https://www.goldington.beds.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Staff/Emails%20of%20staff%20March%2023.pdf

